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Thank you for coming along to Belmont Hill Climb this year. Hope you all had a 
great time on the hill. Thanks to your continued support we are able to hold 
the event on closed roads. 
 
The event for next year will be taking place on the morning of Saturday 4th 
October 2025. Make sure to get this date in your diary and look out for entries 
opening closer to the time. 
 
Photos will be available shortly courtesy of Charles Harris and I’ll try to email 
everyone with a link to these. There will also be an option to donate a small 
amount to Charles if you are a big fan of his photos. 
 
See you next year on the hill! 


